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Dear friends,  
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that, having studied GAL HASSIN ASTRONOMICAL 
CENTER´S Application Pack, you have been awarded the Starlight Stellar Park 
distinction and have been officially incorporated into our network. 
 
This certification not only accredits your work in favour of astrotourism, but we also 
hope that it will serve to further spread interest in astronomy and as a tool to 
generate a sustainable, environmentally-friendly economy. This certification will 
make a positive contribution to GAL HASSIN’s prime positioning within the global 
offer.  
 
The period of certification runs from the moment of award until the end of 2021 
and, from then on, if you wish to maintain the certification, you should follow the 
renewal process and pay the corresponding fee.  
 
We enclose with this letter the logo of the Foundation, adapted to GAL HASSIN, 
which you can use and display on any kind of support: flags, plaques, etc. 
 
Likewise, the Starlight Foundation undertakes to advise you, if you wish, on light 
pollution avoidance measures in your area or with respect to the acquisition of the 
most appropriate equipment to optimise observation of the night skies. 
 
We hope you are as pleased to receive this recognition of your Astronomical 
Center as we are to award it and we remain at your entire disposal for anything 
you may need. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Antonia M. Varela Pérez 
Directora Gerente 
Fundación Starlight 

 
 
 

La Laguna, 18  october 2021 


